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‘An update from
Friends of North Prairie Native Gardens

WE'RE EXPANDING!

This fall, in cooperation with the village, we are removing the grass to
expand our garden and prairie reconstruction in Prairie Village Park.

First we'll be seeding and mulching with leaves the area from our current
garden to the rocky gully, to create a much larger natural area of tall grass
prairie. If you have clean, bagged leaves (no debris, walnut, or buckthorn,
please!) please drop them off at the park if you'd like to contribute!

The "gateway" educational garden will be expanded out toward the road,
so you can learn about the plants you'll see in the prairie as you walk
through. We'll be mulching this area with wood chips for the fall, as well as
creating two paths that will meet and take you through the prairie. In
spring, we'll be putting in live plants and signage, and rearranging the split-
rail fence to encompass the new space.

Please come and visit any time! This is a place for everyone to learn and
enjoy. In the meantime, pardon our dust... er... dirt!

Check out our website for more info!




